
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Webb, Beth <BethWebb@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/15/2015 12:22:02 PM
Subject: FW: Century Aluminum

Attachments: 00581009.PDF

From: Debbie Buck [mailto:dbuck@barnwell-whaley.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2015 10:09 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Century Aluminum

Dear Katherine,

Please find attached correspondence to Governor Haley in regard to saving Century Aluminum. We are hoping 
and praying for a good outcome for everyone. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Regards,

Debbie Buck
Legal Assistant to Randell C. Stoney, Jr.

BARNWELL 
WHALEY
PATTERSON & HELMS LLC
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288 Meeting St., Ste 200 (29401) 
PO Drawer H
Charleston, SC 29402
Phone: 843-577-7700
Facsimilie: 843-577-7708
Email: dbuck@barnwell-whaley.com

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY
This E-mail message and any of its attachments are intended solely for the use of the addressees hereof. In addition, this message and any of the 
attachments may contain information that is confidential, privileged, proprietary and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the 
intended recipient of this message, you are prohibited from reading, disclosing, reproducing, distributing, disseminating or otherwise using this 
transmission. Delivery of this message to any person other than the intended recipient is not intended to waive any right or privilege. If you have 
received this message in error, please promptly notify the sender by reply E-mail or by phone at (843) 577-7700 and immediately delete this 
message from your system.

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:BethWebb@gov.sc.gov
mailto:dbuck@barnwell-whaley.com
mailto:dbuck@barnwell-whaley.com

